
 

 
 
NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure NSW 
 

 
 
Wednesday 27 November 2019 
 
 
Dear Neighbour, 
 
UPDATE: Armidale Secondary College redevelopment – Planned changes to traffic 
conditions 
 
This notice is an update to the letters delivered to your address on Thursday 7 and Tuesday 
12 November. 
 
Previous meeting dates had been scheduled to discuss planned changes to traffic conditions 
as a result of the redevelopment of Armidale Secondary College, situated on the old Armidale 
High School site. 
 
A new date has now been set for Thursday 5 December. 
 
Time: 4pm – 5pm 
Location: Armidale Secondary College redevelopment site on Butler Street 
 
To confirm your attendance for this meeting, please email your availability to 
schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au by Tuesday 3 December 2019. 
 
The NSW Department of Education values the opportunity to work with our stakeholders, to 
deliver vital projects that build the capability and strength of our Armidale community while 
improving economic growth for the region. 
 
If you have any questions about the project please do not hesitate to contact the Community 
Engagement Team on 1300 482 651 or email schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au.  
 
Alternately you can visit the project page at schoolinfrastructure.nsw.edu.au. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Community Engagement Team 
School Infrastructure NSW 
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